
Justice for Arfee’s call for a rally to be held Sept. 7: 

We look forward with great eagerness to seeing a strong turnout of pet lover's, lover's of fairness and 

justice, as well as those who love the community of Coeur D'Alene. 

We have hopes of having media coverage at our event along with all of YOU.  

 

One of our primary goals is to demonstrate to the public servants of our community that this will not 

simply "go away". We stand passionately by our right to feel safe in our city, and for our pets to be 

provided with that same measure of security and safety.  

 

We believe that fair Justice for ARFEE requires the Coeur D'Alene city PD officer who murdered Arfee to 

be terminated. It is not in any of our best interests to have such public servants armed within our 

community. The degree of dangerous and unnecessary action that was taken by the pubic servant who 

murdered Arfee is entirely unacceptable and frightening.  

We stand behind the belief that public servants such as this are a threat to the safety and security of the 

community at large. We are the ones who pay our public servants for a quality service. When that 

service is proven to be unworthy of our support, we are empowered to call for his/her dismissal.  

 

Please join us in loving memory of Arfee, in solidarity with one another as pet lovers, community 

members, and for the call of justice to be exercised.  

Together as a community of unity we are strong. Divided, we have no voice that will be heard and 

nothing will change.  

Please come out and make your presence known! 

 

Thank you all, and we very much look forward to seeing each and every one of you there. 

 

 

We need to encourage anyone who attends the rally to remain on the public sidewalk area along 

Sherman Ave. That way we maintain our constitutional right to peaceable assembly without city 

harassment. 

 

From JAVA we will make our way down to City Hall in the Park area. 

 

Please join us in Loving memory of Arfee! 

Thank you all very much, and we look forward to seeing each and every on of you! 

 

NOTE: If you do not plan on patronizing JAVA Coffee Shop, do not use their parking lot for the Rally 

parking. Please use public parking along the neighborhood streets.  

Thank You 

As we would LOVE to see your furbabies, PLEASE bring only empty leashes, as not all dogs play well 

together. :-) 


